
 

 

 
September 02, 2024 

 
 

BSE Listing portal 
Manager 
BSE Ltd  
Listing department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street 
Mumbai 400 001 
 

Dear Sir: 
 

Letter to the shareholders 

Reference: Scrip ID – AMAL, Scrip code – 506597 
 

 
We wish to inform you that the Company has voluntarily published its letter to the 
shareholders for 2023-24 (non-mandatory information). Soft copy of the same can be 
downloaded from the following website link: 
 

Letter to the shareholders 
 
Kindly acknowledge and take note of the same on your record. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Very truly yours, 
For Amal Ltd 
 
         
(Ankit Mankodi) 
Company Secretary 
 

https://www.amal.co.in/pdf/letter-to-shareholders/Amal Limited letter to the shareholders - 2024.pdf
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